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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Mary Uzelman - 2024-2025 Budget Information Update August 2023 - 
CK 430-72 x 1700-1

Attachments: city of saskatoon letter.docx

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, August 12, 2023 2:22 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Mary Uzelman ‐ 2024‐2025 Budget Information Update August 2023 ‐ CK 430‐72 x 
1700‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Saturday, August 12, 2023 ‐ 14:20 

Submitted by user:  

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Saturday, August 12, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Mary 

Last Name: Uzelman 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name:  

Phone Number :  

Email:  

Address:  Ash Street 

Neighbourhood: Exhibition 

City: sasktoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code:  
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Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): 02/08/1951 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Special Budget Meeting 

Comments: 
This letter is addressing the budget discussion around climate change initiatives to be taken by the City of 
Saskatoon 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 



Dear Mayor Clarke and Councillors, 

My name is Mary Uzelman and I am a cons�tuent of ward 7, 

I’m wri�ng to you to express my concern over the possible cuts and delays that are being discussed in 
the upcoming mul�-year budget. 

My biggest concern comes from the fact that the City of Saskatoon’s Climate Plan could be cut or 

delayed. We are living in a �me where further delay of climate mi�ga�on is unacceptable and 

irresponsible. For the 2024-2025 budget, funding towards Saskatoon’s Climate Plan and beyond should 

be given priority. 

As a ci�zen of Saskatoon I want my city councillor to support and fund programs, services and ini�a�ves 

that will fight the climate crisis. I know that climate change is not isolated. I know that climate change 

will impact Saskatoon as it is already impac�ng much of the world including many areas of Canada. I 

want to see ini�a�ves, services and projects to help mi�gate the effects of climate change funded and 

priori�zed. 

I would hope that other items being considered for funding such as con�nued expansion and 
development beyond what is already slated by the city will be put on hold.  I support more building and 

higher density development in the already developed areas of Saskatoon.  

I also realize that the big projects being considered such as the new library and downtown events centre 

are considered under different funding streams however, I urge you to consider pu�ng these projects on 

hold un�l the city budget is under control. The ci�zens cannot con�nue to fund major projects.  

I hope that during the next budget mee�ng on August 15 and in the November budget mee�ng, 

strategies outlined in the City of Saskatoon’s Climate Plan are given priority and are not considered for 

austerity measures. I hope you represent these views during the budget discussion and showcase 

yourself as a councillor who represents not only the desires and needs of the community but also 

protects and secures its future a swell.  

Thank you for your �me, 

Sincerely, 

Mary Uzelman 


